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The holder of this letter has a diagnosis of obstructive sleep apnoea and has 
been prescribed a CPAP machine on advice from their medical team.  It is 
important this is used whenever sleeping and consequently will need to be 
used whenever travelling.  It is recommended to be transported as hand 
luggage to prevent potential damage during the flight. This device does not 
contain any parts or materials known to cause or interfere with the safe 
operation of a commercial aircraft. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Cardio-Respiratory Department 
Shrewsbury and Telford NHS Trust 

 

 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 
 
 

Cardio-Respiratory Department 
Princess Royal Hospital 

Apley Castle 
Telford 

Shropshire 
TF1 6TF 

 
Tel: 01952 641222 

 
 
 
 


